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Attached are two copies of a document to be filed in Case No. 93-4000-TP-
FAD. The daily activities report description of the filing should read

verbatim as follows:

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio’s letter to the North American
Numbering Plan Administrator (NANPA) and copied to the Federal
Communications Commission (FCC) in CC Docket No. 99-200 (In the
Matter of Number Resource Optimization) reflecting that the State of Ohio
elects to exercise jurisdiction over NXX code reclamation.
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RE: CC Docket 99-200 — State Commission Role in Code Reclamation Process

Dear Ms. Tokarek:

Pursuant to your letter dated September 15, 2000, the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
(PUCO) is responding to your request t0 notify the North American Number Plan Administrator
(NANPA or NeuStar) of the PUCO’s intent to exercise jurisdiction over NXX code reclamation.
The PUCO affirmatively accepts the responsibility to investigate and reclaim NXX codes from
Ohio telephone code holders who do not place an NXX code “in service” within 6 months of the
effective date of the assigned code.

As requested in your letter, the PUCO designates the following primary contact person for the
coordination of all PUCO/NANPA activities regarding NXX code reclamation: Ms. Lori
Sternisha, Utilities Specialist, Telecommunications Division (614 644-8036).

The PUCO anticipates that our staff’s involvement in this process will lead to better utilization of
numbering resources in the state of Ohio. The PUCO also expects that all code holders and

NANPA will work cooperatively and reciprocally with our staff to ensure that this process is
efficient and effective for all parties.

The PUCO is pleased that the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) has delegated this
important authority to state commissions. We look forward to working with NANPA and the

FCC to reclaim unused NXX codes so that they may be returned to the pool of available
numbering resources for Ohio carriers and, ultimately, the Chio consumers.

Truly yours,
Alan R. Schriber

Chairman

CC: Magalie Roman Salas, Office of the Secretary, FCC — To be filed in CC Docket 99-200
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